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Subject: FW: EB-2016-0300 

 
From: DAVID HUNTER   
Sent: December-21-16 12:19 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2016-0300 
 
Hello, 
 
I have been trying to see how one calculates the carbon tax that will be on our upcoming January invoices.  I have placed numerous 
calls to both the energy board and the premiers office.  It was the 2nd time calling the premiers office that they got  back to me (a few 
hours later) to explain the process.  I can't believe that you are burying the carbon tax under delivery charges.  I would like to see the 
actual carbon tax on my invoice.  
Also if this is the case can someone explain to me how Wynne is to get her money.  You have to break the tax out so they get their 
money.   
This is totally not transparent (Wynne says she wants to be more transparent).  She says we should see a carbon tax in the area of 
$5.00/month. 
I calculated the tax using my last bill as $7.85.  This is based on a month where we used less gas than normal.  I can expect to see 
somewhere in the neighborhood of $12-$15 dollars in peak months. 
I see the reasoning behind burying the tax.  So people won't be aware of the amount they are paying and to where the tax money is 
going, ie:  general revenue or an actual carbon tax account. 
I for one would like to see this on my invoice.  Also everyone I have talked too want to see the charge broken out.   
I was told when I contacted OEB this morning to write in as there is going to be a meeting of some sort early January (I believe the 7th) 
to review this. 
Is this not kind of late as the invoicing with be done shortly thereafter???   
 
I would like someone to get back to me on this. 
 
Regards, 
 

Dave Hunter 

 




